
Christmas and New Year waste and recycling collection changes

There will be no waste or recycling 
collections on Christmas Day, Boxing 
Day and New Year’s Day.
There will be catch up collections on 
Saturday 30 December, Saturday 6 
January and Saturday 13 January.

Garden waste collections will be 
suspended from Monday 25 December for 
two weeks and resume on Tuesday 9 January. 
Collections will be one day later than normal 
during this week. 

All collections, including garden waste, will 
return to normal from Monday 15 January 
2018.

If you have paid for a garden waste collection 
you can leave your real Christmas tree 
alongside your garden waste bin on your first 
garden waste collection day in January, and 
we will ensure it is composted.

Normal  
collection  

day

Revised household 
waste, black box,  

plastic bottles 
and cardboard 
collection day

Revised garden 
waste collection day

Mon 25 December Wed 27 December No collections

Tues 26 December Thurs 28 December No collections

Wed 27 December Fri 29 December No collections

Thurs 28 December Sat 30 December No collections

Fri 29 December Tues 2 January No collections

Mon 1 January Wed 3 January No collections

Tues 2 January Thurs 4 January No collections

Wed 3 January Fri 5 January No collections

Thurs 4 January Sat 6 January No collections

Fri 5 January Mon 8 January No collections

Mon 8 January Tues 9 January Tues 9 January

Tues 9 January Wed 10 January Wed 10 January

Wed 10 January Thur 11 January Thur 11 January

Thur 11 January Fri 12 January Fri 12 January

Fri 12 January Sat 13 January Sat 13 January

Mon 15 January Back to normal Back to normal

Check your collection days at:  
www.wiltshire.gov.uk/rubbish-collection-days


